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B R O M S G R O V E  D I S T R I C T  C O U N C I L 
 

MEETING OF THE LOCAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK WORKING PARTY 
 

TUESDAY, 24TH AUGUST 2010, AT 6.00 P.M. 
 
 
 

PRESENT: Councillors Mrs. J. Dyer M.B.E. (Chairman), Mrs. J. M. Boswell, Miss D. 
H. Campbell, R. J. Deeming, G. N. Denaro,B. Lewis F. CMI, 
Mrs. J. D. Luck, E. J. Murray, S. R. Peters and C. J. K. Wilson 
 

 Observers:  Councillor C. R. Scurrell 
 

 Officers:  Ms. R. Bamford, Mr. M. Dunphy, Mrs. R. Williams and Ms. R. 
Cole.  

 
1/09 ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN  

 
RESOLVED that Councillor Mrs. J. Dyer M. B. E. be elected Chairman for this 
Meeting. 
 

2/09 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  
 
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Mrs. M. Bunker, Mrs. R. 
L. Dent, R. Hollingworth and Mrs. M. A. Sherrey JP.  
 

3/09 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 

4/09 SPATIAL PLANNING PEER REVIEW AND ACTION PLAN  
 
The Head of Planning and Regeneration referred to the report on the Spatial 
Planning Peer Review and to the action plan which had been developed by 
the department in order to address the issues arising from the Review. The 
Overview Board had received a presentation from the Improvement and 
Development Agency which had undertaken the Review and the Board had 
subsequently requested that it also be considered by this Joint Meeting.   
 
It was explained that one of the Key Deliverables within the Planning and 
Regeneration Service Business Plan would be to implement the action plan. 
The process of undergoing the review and producing the action plan had been 
a useful exercise and had assisted with developing understanding of the 
issues facing the service.  
 
The Chairman stated that the report had been modified to some extent from 
the first draft and she felt that this version more accurately reflected the 
position.  
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The Head of Planning and Regeneration and the Strategic Planning Manager 
then explained the various actions proposed in more detail and answered 
Members’ questions on these. it was noted that some of the items were no 
longer relevant or had now been completed.  Members expressed concern at 
the volume of work contained within the plan, but they were assured that 
many of the actions were ongoing and were required in order to produce the 
Core Strategy.  
 
Following discussion it was  
 
RECOMMENDED that the Spatial Planning Peer Review Action Plan be 
approved.  
 
     
 

The meeting closed at 7.20 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

Chairman 


